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July 31, 2020 

 

Richard Hall 
Compressed Air Systems, Inc. 

8303 Stannun Street 

Tampa, Florida 33619 

 
 

Dear Mr Hall: 

 
Thank you for your team’s exceptional support in installation of compressed air lines at our 

Plant City facility, where we house equipment for our small business. Specifically, James 

delivered quality service and expertise during installation. He was early for his appointment, 
professionally supported all of our questions, provided valuable perspectives and completed 

the work with great results. 

 
We realize this job was smaller than those you normally complete. We appreciate your team 

still spending time to review, quote and execute. 

 
As you know, service quality is a key element for business success, for both of our companies. 

James represents Compressed Air Systems very well. Again, thank you for his time and talent. 

 
 

 

Todd M. Bowers 


